
 
From: Lanadee Lampman >  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 9:19 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Ontario Minister of hthe Environment Jeff Yurek 
<Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: Citizen comment regarding Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project 
 
 
February 9, 2020 
 
To: Ontario Energy Board boardsec@oeb.ca and to 
Ontario Minister of the Environment Jeff Yurek Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org  
 
Re 2021 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project Enbridge Gas Inc. 
EB-2019-0159 
https://www.oeb.ca/participate/applications/current-major-applications/eb-2019-0159  
 
Producing oil by fracking has enormous environmental impacts. Building and maintaining a pipeline 
across multiple jurisdictions to deliver that oil adds further risk, further costs, further impact on climate 
change. I implore you to look seriously at the short, medium, and long term environmental impacts as 
you consider this project.  
 
Climate change is real, urgent, and must be considered as you evaluate this project. 
 
Your time and effort would be far better spent helping individuals, municipalities and companies 
develop and invest in eco-friendly jobs and technologies. 
 
Lanadee Lampman 
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